GARFIELD TOWNSHIP
PARKS & RECREATION
FIFE LAKE, MICHIGAN 49633


            TO:  GARFIELD TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR & BOARD OF TRUSTEES
     FROM:  JERRY CANNON, CHAIRMAN				
SUBJECT:  MONTHLY REPORT FOR MAY 2024
      DATE:   June 12, 2024 

There was no May Garfield Parks Board Meeting scheduled for May 30th, 2024 due to a lack of a quorum.  Present:  Cannon; Excused:  Bindschatel, Potts, Norton and Rohn.

1. Grant Update.   
A.  Bid Package:   Notice posted; Bids must be in by July 11th, 2024.
B.  Small Grants.  We were not selected for the T-Mobile Grant..

2.  Pickleball.  We have acquired a portable set of Pickleball Supplies that are relatively easy to set up and use.  Kimberly coordinated painting the court lines on the basketball court and developed a flyer to promote an exhibition at our park.  The flyer was handed out during the Spring Cleanup.  The demo was scheduled for 9AM Saturday June 1st.  There were seven in attendance and they played vigorously for two hours.  This will be included in the upcoming Summer Newsletter.  Thanks Kimberly for pulling this together.

3.  Park Reservations.  We’re up to #12; we had 20 in in 2023.  There are countless other events using our facilities, but do not reserve a Pavilion.

4. Safety.  Old swingset needs some replacement parts; we’ll have this taken care of in short order.

5. Parking.  New Handicap Parking  Signs installed.

6. Flags.  New Military Branch Flags installed at the front of Park.
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